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UPCOMING	EVENTS		

Footy Colours Day 

18.09.2020 

End of Term  3 

25.09.2020 

Just	a	reminder	

We are responsible for our 
belongings: 

Our belongings are labelled 
with our name 

We put our hats and   
jumpers in our bags 

We put our lunch boxes and 
drink boƩles in our bags 

From	the	Fowler	Road	Team
Students at Fowler Road School have conƟnued to work hard on all 

aspects of their schooling, and the term has been going by very quickly! 

All primary classes have been engaging well with some extra‐curricula 

acƟviƟes, including the Zones of RegulaƟon program and OccupaƟonal 

Therapy. On Friday of week 7, we asked one another ‘R U OK?’ to raise 

awareness of the importance of meaningfully connecƟng with others, 

and explored ways of supporƟng others in Ɵmes of need. It was great to 

see students tackle this topic with sensiƟvity and respect for one an‐

other. On Friday of week 9, we will be taking part in Jersey Day, where 

students and staff can wear their favourite sporƟng jersey to show their support for the DONATE 

LIFE network. As the warmer weather is approaching, students and staff are reminded that hats 

are to be worn for all outdoor acƟviƟes, including morning and recess play. Students have the 

opƟon of wearing a hat brought from home or a school hat. Please see your class teacher if you 

need a hat. Well done to all of the students who have already been doing this! 

Ms. Amy Burge, Rel. Assistant Principal 

Newsletter	Date	:		T3	Wk.	8	
2020	

  Fowler Road School              Safe  Smart  Prepared

STARS 

Star of the WEEK 

Morpheus 

Braydon 

Star at Home School 

Brooklyn 

Dylan 

Doing Best Work 

Khan 

Joshua 

Ario 

Being in the right place 

Amy 

Noah 

Class	in	the	SPOTLIGHT	
Class 6‐Ms Amy, Ms. Monika, Mr.Will, Mr Linnell, Mr Johnny 

Class 6 have been working towards understanding changes and 

how to manage their diverse array of emoƟons. They have been working very hard on the Zones of  

RegulaƟon program with the support of Learning Links. Through this weekly program the students have 

been idenƟfying what they look like and behave like when they are in each of the zones; Blue, Yellow, 

Red and Green and the strategies they can use to bring themselves back to Green when they are in one 

of the other Zones. Class 6 have enjoyed engaging in Cricket as part of our Sports program this term 

which has been geƫng them out and about a bit in light of the current COVID‐19 situaƟon. As a class 

they have handled the return to school quite well and are very mindful of how to look aŌer themselves 

and others pracƟcing good hygiene and have been more aware of how they and others are feeling. 

“ If a child can’t learn the way we teach, maybe we should teach the way they 
learn”‐ Ignacio Estrada 

If your child is going to be
absent from school, 
please text the reason for
absence to 0447028629.




